
Innovations Theatre School - Waiting List Policy

At Innovations Theatre School, we maintain small class sizes to ensure a high-quality experience and to

comply with space and insurance requirements. As a result, places are limited, and a waiting list may apply

for new students.

Priority Enrollment

- Returning students and their siblings receive priority enrollment each year.

- Remaining places are allocated to new students in the order they appear on the waiting list, subject to

availability.

Waiting List Schedule

- The waiting list is open from January to July each year.

- Offers of places to new students will be made by the end of July, ahead of the school year which runs from

September to May.

Class Age Categories

- We operate six distinct age group classes.

- Waiting times can vary depending on the number of current students and siblings moving into or out of each

age group.

- This means availability in one age group may differ significantly from another.

- As a result, some children may remain on the waiting list for more than one year.



Offers and Refusals

- If a place is offered and refused, the student will be removed from the waiting list.

- Families are welcome to reapply to the waiting list from the following January.

Siblings and Joint Offers

- While we understand that some families prefer to wait for both siblings to be offered places, we strongly

advise against delaying enrollment for this reason.

- Offers to siblings in different age groups are not guaranteed and may not occur in the same year.

- Refusing an individual offer will remove that child from the waiting list, regardless of a sibling's status.



Date: July 2025


